Stanton School
Tuesday, April 23, 2024

It's Book Fair Week! Thank you to the PTA and the volunteers for hosting
the Book Fair at Stanton. Students can visit the Book Fair before school or
during lunch. This is a great opportunity to stock up on summer reading.
Good luck to the track and field team who have a meet at Grant High School
today at 4:00.

The Scholastic Bowl Team heads to regionals tomorrow, April 24, at
Johnsburg Junior High School. The first match begins at 4:00. Good luck!

e Fridayis Hat's Off to Learning Day so wear your favorite hat at school.
e NJHS applications for new members are due by May 3. See Mrs. Brnot to

pick up an application or for more information.
Applications for the Lake County Forest Preserve’s summer program,
Explores in Nature, are due by April 30. See Mrs. Brnot if you are interested.
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